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Introduction

The NFPA Fluid Power Challenge is continuing to expand,

going beyond schools and into youth development

programs. The inaugural 4-H Fluid Power Challenge

provided Indiana 6-8th graders an opportunity to learn

about hydraulics, fluid power, and other STEM skills.

Outreach

Making waves

This event ultimately brought the Challenge into the public

eye when two teams also selected to demonstrate their

designs and share their experience at the Indiana Legislature

Rural Caucus at the Indiana State Fair. This not only brought

attention to the Fluid Power Challenge, but also brought 4-H,

STEM education, and youth interest in fluid power in front of

policymakers.

Preliminary Results

Applications

Current Testing

Nine teams from across Indiana came to Purdue’s campus for a

day-long introduction to fluid power. The students created a pre-

designed lifting device and were accompanied by graduate and

undergraduate students from the Purdue Polytechnic Institute to

learn the basic skills they would use to create their challenge

devices. Teams continued to work on the design of the robotic

manipulator at home and were asked to document the creation

of their prototype with a design portfolio.


